
  
      

   

 

XXI International Seminar  
"Zinc for Corrosion protection 2020"  

Moscow, Russia, VVC, Hall 57, Conference area No. 1,  
November 10, 2020 

 
Dear Colleagues! 

 

We would like to inform you that November 10, 2020 “Zinc for Corrosion Protection” Seminar will 

be held in Moscow (during metallurgical exhibition “Metal-Expo’2020”). This year we want to aim it on 

the marketing, management and reconstruction of HDG plants. “Zinc Development Center” 

Noncommercial Partnership (ZDC) and “Chelyabinsk Zinc plant” are the organizers of this event.  

The Seminar will take place in VVC, hall 57, conference area №1. 

 

The workshop program will include: 

1. Information about the work of the Coordination Council for galvanizing; 

2. Discussion and decision on the introduction of the “Technical documents”; 

3. Questions to the expansion of existing and find new markets galvanized products; 

4. Presentations by representatives of "consuming industries' and HDG plants; 

6. Presentations of the latest equipment and technologies for galvanizing; 

7. Questions to environmental safety of HDG plants; 

8. Questions to maintenance and reconstruction of existing enterprises; 

 

All participants will receive applicable information materials.  
  The Seminar is supposed to work for one day.   

  We shall be grateful to you for your comments on the agenda and for yours or your colleagues 

participation in the Seminar. We know that your work occupies much of your time, but we hope that you 

are not too busy to attend the Seminar and to give the participants a talk about your recent works with the 

special reference to the problems noted in the agenda. You could talk on any subject in connection with 

your work. We shall be very glad if you or your colleagues will take part in our event. 

 

The Seminar participation fee for full participants is EUR 200 and EUR 160 for representatives of 

ZDC members companies (payment in cash). The residing is paid separately. 

 

We should be grateful if you return the enclosed Participation Form as soon as possible (but not 

later than  November, 2) to the following address: 

Telephone: + 007-495-772-07-39 

 E-mail: 7720739@mail.ru, smirnovgennady@zdc.ru  
 

We also welcome your comments on the agenda. 

We hope that participation in “Zinc for Corrosion Protection” Seminar will be interesting and useful 

for your Company. 

You could be interested also in the event happening at the same date in Moscow. It is “METAL-

EXPO 2020” international metallurgical exhibition (since 10
th

 till 13
th

 November 2020). We can book 

invitation tickets for you. 

We sincerely hope that you will accept this invitation. 

 

With kind regards,  

Vladislav Polkin 

NCP “ZDC” General Director  

 

 


